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Employability Skills Digital Badging Framework
Informational Video

To help Strengthening Community College (SCC) Grant stakeholders — especially employer partners —
understand the Oregon Consortium’s Employability Skills Digital Badging Framework, the informational
video below was created.

The SCC Badging Work Group was formed to develop an employability skills digital badging framework
that will be implemented by the Oregon Consortium Colleges in partnership with industry employers,
the Higher Education Coordination Commission, the Oregon Workforce Talent and Development
Board, and regional workforce boards as well as K-12 partners.

While the Oregon Consortium is focused on the industry sectors of Advanced Manufacturing and
Cybersecurity, the framework is general enough to be adopted by any course and program.

Click link to watch video:
https://youtu.be/Qlm7penaQul
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